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Wallace Community College 

TRiO Student Support Services participants traveled to Auburn University’s main 

campus on Friday, November 4th. The day began with a map, campus information, 

and a sense of direction for a scavenger hunt around the campus. The handout 

provided valuable insights on Auburn’s history and traditions, scholarships,        

important transfer information, and career opportunities. Students were divided 

into small groups to become more familiar with Auburn’s campus and its          

programs. Participants especially enjoyed the hands on learning experiences     

during the individual and team assignments. 

Trojan Day Campus Tour of Troy University 

Troy University provided a fun-filled, informative day for participants on Friday, 

October 21, 2016.  College divisions, clubs and organizations, departmental  

areas, admissions, financial aid, and others set up booths to welcome and     

inform students about their areas of expertise.  Participants especially enjoyed 

the student tour guides whose enthusiasm and knowledge helped make their    

decision to transfer to Troy much easier.  The mighty Trojan football game was 

an added bonus and lunch was a hit.  Go Trojans! 



Former Upward Bound Students at Auburn and Troy 
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Riley Ross was walking 

Auburn’s campus with ear 

phones until Ms. Lyman 

grabbed his attention. 

Jerrell Chambers was 

working Troy’s     

football game and 

convinced Ms. Ricks 

to buy a funnel cake. 

Jaleah Ledbetter 

posed for the camera 

during Troy’s football 

game half-time show. 

Ms. Lyman found Dashon 

Crowell as he was leaving 

Troy’s football game. 

TRiO Student Support Services offered snacks, 

juice, and coffee to students preparing for       

midterm exams.  Students were found studying   

in the department with a nutritious snack in 

hand. 

Early Alert Week:  

 Midterm Madness 

TRiO Has Fun With Students on Halloween 

Students got a kick 

out of seeing such 

spirit from TRiO 

Student Support    

Services.  The staff 

provided candy, 

snacks, and laughter. 

Dothan Campus:  Jertavia 

Lyman and Lauren Herndon 
Sparks Campus:  Lisa Peterson, 

Terri Ricks and daughter, Jane 

French, and Mickey Baker. 
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 Upward Bound Students In Abbeville Homecoming Court 

Abbeville Eleventh Grade Attendant 

Daja Porter 

Eufaula Ninth Grade Attendant 

 A’Jacia Floyd 

Eufaula Eleventh Grade Attendant 

 Aaliyia Rogers 

Abbevile Eleventh Grade Attendant 

TyKera Davis 

Abbeville Ninth Grade Attendant 

Asya Walker 

Abbeville Tenth Grade Attendant 

D’Najah Richards 

All students are active 

members of  

 Sparks Campus  

TRiO Upward Bound.  
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Scholarships and Financial Aid Information 

TRiO on the Wallace 

Community College 

Sparks and Dothan  

Campuses is made up  

of three programs:       

Student Support      

Services, Upward Bound 

and Talent Search.   

They are federally    

funded programs by the U. S. Department of      

Education that provide support and opportunity  

for eligible students-middle school through college.     

To reach any person on this list, call 983-3521  

or 687-3543 and then the extension below: 

Student Support Services 
  
Mickey Baker…………..…………. Ext. 4244 
mbaker@wallace.edu  
 
Terri Ricks ………....……….……  Ext. 4272  
tricks@wallace.edu  
       
Jane French ………………….…...  Ext. 4249 
jfrench@wallace.edu 
   
Kathy Lawhorn ……………….....  Ext. 2367 
klawhorn@wallace.edu 
 
Jertavia Lyman….……………….. Ext. 2620 
jlyman@wallace.edu 
 
Lisa Peterson ……………………. Ext. 4271 
lpeterson@wallace.edu 
 
Lauren Herndon …………………. Ext. 2368 
lherndon@wallace.edu 
 
Shamyera Goldsmith …………… Ext. 2432 
sgoldsmith@wallace.edu 
 
    

Upward Bound 
 
Brittany Jones……………………. Ext. 4256 
bjones@wallace.edu 
 
Kristina Mays…………………….. Ext. 4204 
kmays@wallace.edu 
 
Mary Pearl Morris………………. Ext. 4255 
mmorris@wallace.edu 
 
 

Talent Search 
 
Tameka Williams……………….. Ext. 4280 
twilliams@wallace.edu 
 
Laurie Greene…………………… Ext. 4281 
lgreene@wallace.edu  
 
Dorothy Hawkins……………….. Ext. 4226 
dhawkins@wallace.edu 

 

“Be thankful for what you 
have; you’ll end up having 
more.  If you concentrate on 
what you don’t have, you will 
never, ever have enough.” 
 —Oprah Winfrey 

Wallace Community College Scholarships.  Wallace 

Community College (WCC) offers scholarships in four    

areas:  academic, career technical, performing arts, and 

health sciences.  A student may apply for more than one 

scholarship.  A separate completed scholarship application 

packet must be submitted for each scholarship for which a 

student applies; however, only one WCC application for 

admission is required per student.  Deadline to apply is 

4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 to be         

eligible for financial aid beginning in August 2017.       

Applications received late or incomplete will not be 

considered.  Materials should be mailed or hand   

delivered in a complete package to one of the       

following addresses/locations: 
 

 Wallace Community College 

 Admissions Office 

 Enrollment Services 

 1141 Wallace Drive 

 Dothan, AL 36303-0943 

   Or 

 Wallace Community College 

 Student Services Office 

 3235 South Eufaula Avenue 

 P.O. Drawer 580 
 Eufaula, AL 36072-0580 
 

For more information and copies of the application 

packet, go to: 

 

   www.wallace.edu 

   Financial Aid 

   Current Scholarships 
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